DEPARTMENT OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
KAGAWARAN NG UGNAYANG PANLABAS

NOTICE OF AWARD

02 April 2018

Sir:

Please be informed that, upon the recommendation of the Bids and Awards
Committee of the Department of Foreign Affairs as contained in its Resolution No
(MTCL) 74 - 18, the Department is awarding the procurement of courier services fonlr
the transport and delivery of the Department's diplomatic pouches to forelgn service
posts from 02 April to 31 May 2018 from the PremierLogistics, Inc., in the total
amount of Twelve Million Pesos (PhP 12,000,000.00) only, |nclud|ng taxes and
other lawful charges, subject to the Department’s existing accounting and audlt[ng

rules and regulations.

Very truly yours,

LINGLINGAY F. LACANLALE
Undersecretary for Administration
and Head of the Procuring Entity

Mr. Allan A. Mina
President
PremierLogistics, Inc.
10/F Net One Center
26" St. cor. 3 Avenue
Bonifavio Global City
Taguig City

2330 Roxas Blvd., Pasay City. 1300 Philippines
Tel. No. 834 - 4000




